
Memo 

Discount Utilities, LL C 
PO Box 839 Monticello IN 47960 

21 9-583-6560 
8 77-41 7-1224 fax 

DATE: 1/25/01 

TO: Paula J. Isler 

FROM: Steve Brown 

m F :  Docket # 001300-TI 

Hello Paula, 

Enclosed is my amended proposal to the commission per your recommendation. 

Thanks again for your help, it would have been a lot more difficult without you. 

If you have any questions please call me at 1-888-272-6525. 



Ms. Blanca S. Bayo 
Director of Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Ms. Bayo, 

I’m writing in regards to your Docket Number 00130@TP containing the proposed PSC Cer- 
tificate cancellation of Discount Utilities, LLC. 

In previous correspondence I paid the 1999 RAF plus the statutory penalty and interest for a 
total of $67.50. Our 1999 RAF report was filed in April but I failed to pay the minimum fee 
of $50, it was simply an oversight. We do not currently do any business in Florida and I 
overlooked the minimum fees due. To prevent this from happening in the future, I will be 
creating a position here at Discount Utilities, LLC to handle a 1  regulatory filings. 

1 propose to pay $100 as atonement for this violation and ask the commission not to cancel 
our certificate. I understand that if I do not comply with this offer I waive any objection to 
the administrative cancellation of our certificate. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to telephone me at 2 19-583-6560 or by fax 
at 577-41 7- 1224. 

Sincerely, 
17 

Steve Brow; 


